
100 babies are born every month in the UK with a cleft lip and/or palate, a 
lifelong condition which impacts everyone differently. The Cleft Lip and 

Palate Association (CLAPA) is 20,000- strong community of parents, 
patients, healthcare professionals and more, all dedicated to raising 

awareness and working together to improve the lives of everyone affected 
by cleft.

Chelsea, a year 12 student, is taking part in a 
skydive in order to raise vital funds for CLAPA and 

would love your help in donating towards this 
charity.

The skydive will be taking place on : 28/07/2018
You can help out by:

• Taking part in our whole school mufti day on 
the 20th July

• Or donate directly on the CLAPA website

Remember to 
bring in your £1 on 

the 20th July
Your mufti day will 

help others!


